
The Church of England’s Living in Love and Faith teaching and learning resources, exploring questions of human identity, sexuality, relationships

and marriage, will be published on the afternoon of November 9.

 

The resources, commissioned by the House of Bishops, will include a book, a series of films and podcasts and a course which have been

developed over the last three years by a group of more than 40 people from across the Church.

They are intended to initiate a process of whole Church learning and engagement, within a clear timeframe, that will contribute to

the Bishops’ discernment of a way forward in relation to questions of human identity, sexuality, relationships and marriage.

Exact timings for publication on November 9 will be confirmed closer to the date.
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